
Dear Parents, 
 
As you know, we have had an Ofsted Inspection over the last two days. We just wanted to say a huge ‘thank you’ for all 
your support and for all the responses to the Parent View; we really appreciate you taking the time to do this.  As we do 
not have access to all of the Parent View that Ofsted uses, we will be sending our own version of Parent View over the 
next few weeks so that we can gather your views on our school. We welcome honest responses that will help us move 
forward in making this school a special and happy place to be. This will also include a Pupil View questionnaire, which 
we ask that you do with your child.  It is enlightening for us to understand what it is like to be a child at Loxwood School, 

21st January 2022 

UKS2 Tag Rugby at The Weald  
On Wednesday 19th January, some Year 6 children represented the school in a locality Tag-Rugby tournament which was 
held at The Weald. After a few warm up games and an introduction to the rules from Mr Meaney, we played four 
games.  We beat Billingshurst 45-0 with Daniel and Zac each scoring 3 tries, in the first game.  During the second, we 
played Barns Green and lost 5-15. This was a tough game; a lot of our tries were disallowed.  Convincingly, we won both 
our third and fourth games against St Mary’s Pulborough and Rudgwick (30-0 and 50-0).  Congratulations to Chloe and 
Lola who represented the school for the first time and both got stuck in tagging other 
players and Chloe even scored a try. Our main try scorer across the four games was    
Daniel with a total of 9 tries!   
We were able to use our lessons on passing and formation with Mr Green to help us 
beat the other teams.   
A huge thank you to the Year 10s from the Weald who had a tricky job of refereeing 
the games; to Mr Meaney for  running the event; our parents who helped transport us 
there; and Miss Price for organising the team and keeping us motivated.   

Report written by Harry, Isabella and Zac (Year 6)  
  

Car Park: 
After half term, we will be reviewing our drop off and collection procedures. In the meantime, we 
will be closing the car park gate during 8.35am and 8.50am and again at 3.00pm until 3.20pm.  
This is to stop cars from reversing or driving into the car park at those times to ensure our children 
and families safety.   

Forest School 
On Monday, Year 6 had Forest 

School for the afternoon. Our focus 

for the afternoon was teamwork and 

communication. We had to re-create 

our DT Viking Catapults that we had 

designed in the Autumn Term. To be                     

successful, we used a range of knots 

that we learnt on our  residential, at 

Marchants Hill.   
Report written by Emily and Charley 
(Year 6)  



Feedback: 

If you want to provide us with feedback regarding our school, please do so here. 



Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2021/22 

Friday 18th February                                                                  Last day of term 
Monday 21st February—Friday 25th February                                 Half term 
Tuesday 1st March                                                                     Return to school         
Friday 8th April                                                                            Last day of term 
Monday 11th April—Friday 22nd April                                    Easter holidays 
Monday 25th April                                                                     Return to school 
Friday 27th May                                                                           Last day of term 
Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June                                                  Half term 
Tuesday 7th June                                                                        Return to school 
Thursday 21st July                                                                               End of term  

INSET days for  this Academic Year  

Monday 28th February 2022 

Monday 6th June 2022 

General dates   

26th January  Talented Athlete 

1st July 2022 Summer Fayre 

Acorns  Beatrix for Having your own Ideas and Harry for                
Enthusiasm  

Oak Class Phoebe for Confidence and John for Collaboration  

Willow Class 
Akido for Perseverance and Lola for Confidence    

Rowan Class Emily D for Teamwork, Amelie and Elsie for                               

Determination  

Sycamore Class Lyla for Confidence and  Joshua for Focus and Teamwork 

Mulberry Class 
Emilia for Creativity and Bella for Focus 

Chestnut Class 
Isabella for Resilience, Bella for Effort and Harvey for 
Engagement  

Headteacher’s 

Award 

Libby for Kindness and Manners 

 

 

This week’s winning house is…… 

Drungewick 

Kindness Tree 

Etta                                           Year 2  

Isabella                                    Year 6  

Jordan                                      Year 5 

Ollie                                         Year 2 

Akido                                       Year 2 

Aiden                                       Year 5 

Isla G                                        Year 2 

Dexter                                     Year R 

Harry                                        Year 6 

Joshua                                     Year 1 

Megan                                     Year 2  


